
 

Ecological and Water Resources 
1200 Warner Road 
St. Paul, MN 55106 

 PUBLIC WATERS 
 CERTIFICATE OF SATISFACTORY RESTORATION 

August 9, 2022 

William M. and Susan K. Dunkley 
2709 Walters Port Lane 
Orono, MN 55331 
 
Public Water: Lake Minnetonka, 27-133P 
Project Location: 2709 Walters Port Ln, MN 55331 
County: Hennepin (PID #2111723230060)  
Resource Protection Notification#: F890592922006 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Dunkley, 

This letter regards requirements upon you pursuant to conditions of a restoration order September 25, 2019. On 
October 27, 2021, an Administrative Law Judge affirmed the part of the restoration order issued to you that 
related to excavation. 

The action you have taken to comply with the affirmed restoration order has been determined to be complete 
based on my site inspection conducted July 20, 2022. Therefore, the restoration order is hereby satisfied. 

If you plan any further work that may impact public waters, please contact this office, the City of Orono, and the 
Minnehaha Creek Watershed District before commencing any work. 

Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at wes.saunders-pearce@state.mn.us or 
(651) 259-5822. 

Sincerely, 

Wes Saunders-Pearce 
Area Hydrologist 

CC:  Jack Gleason, DNR EWR Region 3 Hydrologist Supervisor 
 Jennifer Sorensen, DNR EWR Public Waters Hydrologist 

mailto:wes.saunders-pearce@state.mn.us


 Kayla Westerlund, Minnehaha Creek Watershed District 
 Melanie Curtis, City of Orono 
 Eric Vogstrum, 2710 Pence Lane, Orono MN 55331 
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